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April 30, 2025
Hello Wildcat Family,

This letter is written on behalf of the EBRPSS regarding Westminster Elementary
School. We are writing to inform you that the EBR School Board voted to close
Westminster Elementary School at the beginning of the 25-26 school year.

Westminster Elementary students will be dispersed to either Wedgewood
Elementary or Highland Elementary based on attendance zones and current
home address. An official letter will be sent home in the next few days, letting
you know which school your child will be attending next year, based on the
home address we currently have on file.

The transportation department will be sending updated bus routing information
this summer.

This decision was made to ensure that all students have access to stronger
academic programs, more resources, enhanced learning environments and
opportunities for success.

We understand this is a significant change, and we're committed to supporting
your family through this transition. Thank you for being an important part of our
school community.

EBPRSS Communications Department
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